


 

 

Where requests encompass a wide timeframe and require such large amounts of information 
to be reviewed and prepared, legislation can enable Council to refuse such a request under 
section 17(f) of the LGOIMA, as “the information requested cannot be made available without 
substantial collation or research”. 

Therefore, we are requesting that you consider refining your request further or if you can be 
more specific about the information you are seeking, this will enable staff to proceed further 
with your request. 

Please contact me on informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz by close of business Tuesday 
12 July 2022 with your refined or clarified request.  

Please note that if the request cannot be further refined or clarified, it is likely that Council’s 
ability to undertake its day-to-day work would be significantly impacted therefore your request 
may still be declined under section 17(f) of the LGOIMA. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Ngā mihi  
 

 
 
James Jefferson 
Group Manager Regulatory Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Whakaritenga 
 




